
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

January 24, 2024 
 

Math 
Department 

The University of Waterloo Math Contests for grade 9 through 12 are now available to be signed up 
for through School Cash Online. Please see any math classroom door or the bulletin board across 
from room 236 for more info. Last day for sign up is Feb 9th. 

 

Video Game 
Club 

The Video Game club is meeting today in room 120 at lunch! Bring your GameCube and Nintendo 
switch controllers and games if you want to play! Board and Card games are also welcome in this 
club! All are invited who wish to join, so come on down to room 120 at lunch for some Video Game 
fun! 

 

Science 

Do you have old clothing, bedsheets, curtains, or other textiles laying around destined to spend 
hundreds of years decomposing in a landfill? Don’t worry! Innisdale’s textile fundraiser is continuing 
to run until January 29th. Please bring your unwanted clothing to your homeroom class or the bin 
outside the main office to help give it a new life and raise funds for kidney disease research and our 
school’s environmental initiatives! 
 

 


